
From: Emaleigh Williams

To: "TIMOTHYW3223@GMAIL.com"

Subject: application 59063

Date: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 11:22:00 AM

Good morning,

I am reaching out in reference to application 59063. We have reached out for additional documents

to move forward with this application, if we have not received any additional documents by

11/29/23 this application will be voided. Thanks! J
 

Emaleigh Williams
Lead Permit Specialist

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the

original message.

 

mailto:ewilliams@columbiacountyfla.com
mailto:TIMOTHYW3223@GMAIL.com

